Dear AWANA Families,

It is July, and that means registration for Emmanuel AWANA Clubs is officially open! We invite you to join us for
another fantastic year of learning God’s Word, memorizing scripture, playing games, and forming lasting
friendships. Enclosed is the registration form. Feel free to make copies of this form and share them with
friends. You may also find an electronic copy of this form at www.emmanuelbloom.com. Please send complet-
ed registration forms and the applicable fees to the address below:

Emmanuel Baptist Church
1503 West That Road
Bloomington, IN 47403

AWANA will start September 6th, and we encourage you to pre-register by September 3rd. All clubbers who
pre-register will receive a $5 registration discount.

We have been praying for you and your children, and we are excited to see the Word of God impact their lives.
This year, we want to introduce an emphasis on memorizing scripture as a group as well as individually. Cub-
bers will be encouraged to build each-other up in their faith and in hiding God’s Word in their hearts.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us in person, by email or phone.

We look forward to having your family join Emmanuel AWANA Clubs this year.

In Christ,

Sam and Asha Meyer

Emmanuel AWANA Clubs Commanders
samnashameyer@gmail.com
812-606-3685 or 260-446-1071
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